The Napan Elementary 2019-2020 yearbook is now complete.  As the teachers are now working from the school, we have decided to place one yearbook order.  If you would like to order a yearbook, there will be 1 drop-off time to collect orders due to Covid-19 restrictions.
· Date: Friday, June 5th
· Time: 11 am – 1 pm
· Cost: $15  - exact change to be placed in a baggie or envelope with student name and number of yearbooks clearly marked
· Pickup Date: Students who order a yearbook will receive it with their report card June 19th


Cheryl Carroll
Napan Elementary School
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